
LINDSEY APM, 11th May 2022 

 

LINDSEY PARISH COUNCIL - CHAIRMAN’S ANNUAL REPORT (2022) 

 

The challenging times as a result of Covid-19 and the accompanying restrictions, were eased last May and 

since that date we have been able to resume our meetings in person in the Village Hall. Once again, I 

thank our clerk, councilors and other attendees for adapting so quickly to allow us to function so well 

throughout the pandemic. 

 

Following our decision to some leadership and direction in the parish to help address climate change 

issues, Cllrs James Moore and Andrew Sturgeon have been leading our efforts and produced articles for 

the Lindsey newsletter to explain how the crisis has developed, how it relates to us, and what we can do to 

help. Thanks to both of them for their ongoing efforts to ensure the Parish Council are helping our 

community to change the way we live for the benefit of all. 

 

Lindsey remains a great place to live and the Parish Council is committed to maintaining what makes our 

wonderful village and its community so special.  

 

All of our meetings are open to the public with full details on the parish website including agendas and 

past minutes. We welcome engagement so please come along to our meetings whenever possible. 

 

Clive Arthey 

 

Chairman, Lindsey Parish Council. 


